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AFTER SHOOTINGS, GUN INDUSTRY SHARES FELL
As a result of the recent school shooting in Newtown, CT, shares of gun companies have plummeted. Major companies like Smith and Wesson, as well as
Sturm, Roger and Co., have reported losses. Dick's Sporting Goods has also suspended sales of all semi-automatic weapons in the United States. General
financial news also discussed in the article about the Fiscal Cliff, the decision in the Apple vs. Samsung case, and the LIBOR rate fixing scandal.
Read the full article here:
Gun Industry Shares Plunge After Shootings

 


